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Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

April 11, 2016 
 
Opening 
The regular meeting of the Glendale Elementary - School Advisory Committee was called to order at 12:00 PM 
on 4/11/2016 in Room 514 by Principal Adam Faust. 
 
Present 
Adam Faust, Patty Poysell, Luz Corchado, Barry Barnard, Jan Lloyd, Erin Chung and Julia White 

Approval of Minutes 
Meeting minutes were read from the previous meeting and approved with one revision; the date of our next 
meeting was changed from April 12, 2016 to April 11, 2016.  

Principal’s Report 
1) Exterior painting is almost complete. 
2) During construction of the single point of entry, the main office will be moved to Room 514.  Security 

cameras will be installed.  Fencing options for the portables are under consideration. 
3) The Gator Express is confirmed for May 14 from 10:30am – 1:30pm.  Ice Cream truck is also 

confirmed.  Police officers will have a presence on the bus. 
4) Glendale Elementary has the highest participation of Parent Surveys in the county, our goal was 20% 

and we exceeded that number. 
5) Glendale Elementary is participating in the Moonshot Million Moment, students, teachers and parents 

are encouraged to join the Glendale Gators Crew. 
6) Talent Show is scheduled for May 19th.  There will be a dedication for Ms. Cooper.  

Chairman’s Report 
1. The current budget is $8,935.72 

 
Old Business 

1) Relay for Life Marker for Ms. Cooper – A motion was approved to donate from the SAC funds for a 
marker for Ms. Cooper.  Mr. Faust is reviewing the bylaws to confirm that is it OK for SAC to donate. 

2) Gator Express – Mrs. White provided pricing for a plastic/vinyl banner for the side of the school bus.  
A motion was approved to purchase two banners up to $110.00.  Mrs. White also prepared a brochure 
for local distribution advertising the Gator Express.  Mr. Faust will have 1,000 copies prepared. 

New Business 
1. Ms. Poysell requested funds for the annual kindergarten end of the year celebration to be held on May 

27, 2016.  She asked for $250.  A motion was approved to release the funds to her for the celebration. 
2. We are working on a new tag line for our school t-shirts.  Mr. Faust and his team are submitting ideas.  

This item was tabled to mid-summer. 
3. In an effort to encourage outreach to our local community, it was proposed that we introduce a plan for 

students to obtain volunteer hours with a reward for the highest earning class. 
4. Approval was given by Mr. Faust to the PTA to allow the End of Year/FCAT/FSA/SAT10 Completion 

celebration to include the use of water. 
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Agenda for Next Meeting 
Tag line for school shirts, student volunteer hours, community involvement in our school 
 
Adjournment 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:10pm by Principal Adam Faust. The next general meeting will be on Monday, May 
16, 2016 at 12:00pm in Room 514. 

Minutes submitted by: Erin Chung, PTA Secretary and 4th grade parent 

Approved by: [Name] 

 Adam Faust, Principal 


